
 
From: Connie Cahill [mailto:ccahill@columbus.rr.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2006 7:06 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Pension Protection Act 

Our daily newspaper, THE COLUMBUS DISPATCH, carried an article discussing the new bill 
signed by President Bush.  I am heartily in favor of the government requiring employers to sign up 
employees for 401(k) plans.  I am a self-employed consultant and have been planning for my 
retirement for 30 years.  I have developed a savings plan that means I will be able to afford 
retirement, because I forced myself to save.  Unfortunately the lack of planned pensions and our 
citizen’s abysmal savings rate require drastic measures. The Pension Protection Act will hopefully 
force employees to realize they MUST save for their future security.  Thank you. 
 
Connie Cahill, Consultant 
5616 Dumfries Court West 
Dublin, Ohio 43017 
Office 614-792-1931 
Cell 614-975-5950 
 


